Attention all Juniors: The PSAT will be administered here on October 15. The cost is
$14.00 (cash only, exact change). To register for the test, please see Mrs. Sweeting in
the Freshman Academy. This may help scholars qualify for the National Merit
Scholarship.

9th grade scholars can register for the test as well. Slots are limited and will fill up
quickly. Registration for the slots begin Monday, September 29'". Please do not wait
until the last minute to register.

Deadline for Registration is October 10.




